
 
 

CITY OF KELOWNA 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date: January 17, 2007 
 
File No.: 5480-08 
 
To: City Manager 
 
From: Councillor Colin Day, Chair of Kelowna Parking Committee 
 
Subject: Appointment to Kelowna Parking Committee 
 
Report prepared by Jerry Dombowsky, Transportation Demand Supervisor 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
THAT Council approve the appointment of Mr. Bernard LaRose as a voting member of the 
Kelowna Parking Committee through to December 31, 2008. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Due to a vacancy on the Parking Committee membership, City Council is requested to appoint 
the following proposed replacement. 
 

1) To represent the Kelowna Chamber of Commerce, as per Parking Committee policy, the 
Chamber has submitted Mr. Bernard LaRose as a candidate.  Mr. LaRose is a Manager 
with Canadian Western Bank and has been actively involved with Chamber of 
Commerce activities on an ongoing basis.  Mr. LaRose has over 16 years business 
experience in the Okanagan and was recently elected to the Board of Directors of the 
Kelowna Chamber of Commerce. 

 
This appointment will be in effect through December 31, 2008 at which point Council may re-
appoint or select new members for the Parking Committee as a group. 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Colin Day 
Chair, Kelowna Parking Committee 
 
cc City Clerk 


